
DIARY DATES 

March 

21
st
 School Council Meeting 

22
nd

 Crazy Hair Day 

22
nd

 LMR Swimming 

23
rd

 School Fete – Garden Party 

27
th
 Parent teacher interviews 

28
th
 Pancake Day 

29
th
 Last day of Term 1 

April 

16
th

 Term 2 

18
th
 -20

th
 Yr 4/5 Kyneton 

18
th
 & 19

th
 Peer Support Yr 6 

20
th
 Immunisation Yr 7 

20
th
 Peter Walsh Visit 

20
th
 Arts Connect Yr 9  

21
st
 Yr10 Road Smart 

21
st
 Yr12 Look after your Mates 

25
th
 ANZAC day Holiday 
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Principal’s Report 

Fete 

This Friday is our “Garden Party’ fete. There are many 

activities and stalls to keep you entertained as well as the 

BBQ and the famous auction. With the excitement of the 

fete approaching on Friday, please note the following in 

regard to supervision arrangements.  Many Home Groups / 

Year levels will be running activities after school from 

3.30pm until approximately 5.00pm.  We encourage all 

students to stay at school on Friday to help out in doing this 

and also get around to the various activities that we will be 

running.  Many staff will be supervising students at this 

time.  We ask that parents / carers of Miss Pike’s Year 

Foundation and Miss McOrists’s Year 1/2 class please 

pick students up as per normal and supervise them as 

they attend the fete after 3.30pm. We look forward to 

seeing you all there on this evening.  

Tokens/tickets for use at the fete will be on sale outside the General Office. $1 = 1 ticket. 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

Parent Teacher Interviews are on next Tuesday, 27
th

 March and bookings will open at 5pm this 

afternoon. Booking information was sent home yesterday along with Interim reports. If you still 

need information or help in making bookings please ring the school and bookings can be made for 

you. Please remember, no classes will run on this day but students are expected to come along to 

the interviews. Don’t forget to arrange interviews with Home Group teachers. 

Last Day of Term 1 and Start of Term 2 

The school term finishes at 2.30pm on Friday, 29
th

 March. There will be a whole school assembly 

on the last day of term commencing at 2.10pm. The Primary students will return from their Bendigo 

day trip by 2.20pm. Term 2 commences on Monday, 16
th

 April. 

Lee-Anne Sherwell Principal 

Principal’s Availability Over the Next Week 

Thursday Friday Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

At School At School  At School Parent/Teacher 

Interviews 

At School 

Wednesday, 21
st
 March 2018 Issue 8 

9-27 Malone St 

BOORT, 3537 

Ph: 03 5455 2201 

Mobile 0477 741 594 

Email: boort.district.p12@edumail.vic.gov.au  

Website: www.boortds.vic.gov.au 

VISION STATEMENT 

Our vision is to empower our students and staff to work together to become active 

and valued community members. We provide a safe and supportive learning 

environment which fosters independent, resilient lifelong learners. 

 

mailto:boort.district.p12@edumail.vic.gov.au


 

Working Bee Thank you! 

A very big thank you to all those families who helped 

our at our School Working Bee last Friday, 16th 

March. 

We had a wonderful turn out with all jobs allocated 

and completed! Within less than two hours our School 

was transformed! Just proves ' that many Hands make 

light work!'. 

Anyone who was unable to do their turn this time feel 

free to rock up to any of our other working bees. 

Thanks again 

Jacqui Verley  

 

 

Susan Gould.  Books that changed me ………………. 

Anne of Green Gables – LM Montgomery 
This is a book about a strong and brave female protagonist taught me about the value of resilience and 

optimism.  Anne created a narrative of events in her life that always saw things in a positive way.  I was also 

entranced by the descriptions of the Canadian landscape. 
 

Cloudstreet – Tim Winton 
Each time I read this book, it makes me feel happy.  The characters are flawed and haunted by their past 

tragedies but manage to find joy in their connections with each other and the landscape.   
 

Narrow Road to the Deep North – Richard Flanaghan 
Such an agonising read.  A novel that does not glorify war but humanises the experience of the soldiers.  The 

novel is made more painful as it is centred on the notorious Burma Railway, and many of the anecdotes are 

real experiences told to the author by his father.  
 

                                            

 

Computers / Netbooks vs iPads 

In my Year 7 English class we use our iPads for accessing 

Google Classroom, Literacy Planet and any graphics / photo 

related material that students use.  It is fast to use and has 

excellent resolution.  Students have recently been completing 

their On Demand testing.  With quick fill in answers and 

reading to do, the iPads are used.  Word processing and using 

products such as PowerPoint are used with the student laptops / 

Computers.  Often students will have both devices in use – the iPad with research, 

dictionary / thesaurus, stimulus material or instructions, and then the computer to put the 

work or presentation together.  

Tom Bleicher 



Wizard of Oz.  
Thank you to everyone (116 students in total) who indicated that they would like the 

experience of attending the “Wizard of Oz’ on Tuesday, 24
th
 July 2018 at the Regent 

Theatre in Melbourne.   Excursion forms will go home this week to all those students.  The 

$60 ticket fee is required along with the signed permission form.  We will be continuing to 

fund raise for the costs of the buses (3 buses so over $3000.00) throughout the rest of Term 

1 and all of Term 2.  Our first pancake day raised $400 so we will have another pancake day 

in the last week of term on Wednesday, 28
th
 March for all in the school. Order forms went 

out to students this morning; orders are due back on Friday, 23
rd

 March.      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fete Baking Working Bee 

Baking working bee planned for 

Thursday has been cancelled.  If 

you are able to bake something at 

home any donation would be 

appreciated. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



Boort District School Fete -23
rd

 March, 2018 
All school stalls, including food stalls, will only be taking tickets (no cash).  There will be a ticket booth, 

outside the General Office, where you will be able to purchase tickets during the fete.  

Eftpos is available.  

$5, $10, $20 $30 $40 or $50  

$1 = 1 ticket  
Auction items will be cash, cheque or 

eftpos . O utside stallholders will be 

cash only .  
Tickets not redeemable for cash at the end of the fete.  
 

School Fete Goods and Services Auction 

The following businesses are generously donating items for our auction... 

George Tallis    Steel garden cart 

I.G.A     Large hamper 

Boort Tyre Centre   Wheel alignment 

Dunn Seeds    50kg Lucerne seed 

Boort Vet    Hamper 

Aussie Wool quilts   Woollen product 

Renu's Café    Banquet for 5people 

Railway Hotel    Meals for 2 & bottle wine 

North West Ag    Jumper leads, pocket knife and camping shower 

Boort Post Office   Hamper  

Gus Gould    2 bags chook wheat  

Lakeside Café    $50 BP Voucher 

Boort Newsagency   Adult hamper 

     Child hamper  

Josh Lanyon    Baling of 50 bales  

Godfrey and Bear   All-inclusive breakfast for 4 people. 

Rodwells    5lt Genesis Tape 

     Rain gauge 

     Rechargeable torch 

Boort Community Pharmacy  Nude by Nature Mineral Powder $40 voucher 

Stringers     Jumper leads 

Victorian Olive Oil Project  2x20lt of olive oil  

Jacqui Verley    2x12 bottles homemade tomato sauce 

Eloise and Andre' Thompson  Rose' wine 

Bryan Streader     Bag of tools 

Whitmore Buslines   $100 meal voucher at Renu's Café 

Local lady     Homemade quilt 

Arnold Family Butchers   Voucher  

Commercial Hotel     Voucher  

Rawlins Car Care Centre   52cc Chainsaw and a $160 Car Service 

Magic Bean    1 'Keep Cup' and 4 coffees. 

Sharon Pickering and Jacqui Dierckx- Family portrait by local artist (coloured sketch) 

Lilyvale Catering   1 Toblerone cheesecake 

There are more items being added to this list each week!!!! 

If you would like to donate to our fete auction please contact Jacqui Verley 0419 094 449 

 

 

 

 



BDS ‘Garden’ Fete News Friday 23
rd

 March  

With the fete just around the corner we are looking for donations of the following: 

Craft: Any handmade craft/art items or preserves. 

Plants: For those of you that have a green thumb any potted plants. This 

includes succulents, cacti, herbs, seedlings or anything you can think of. You 

can pot them up in old biscuit tins, tea-pots, tea-cups, mugs whatever you have 

around the home. 

Books: Any second hand books. 

Second Hand Goods: Anything that you no longer use or want that could be 

used by another family. 
 

If anyone has any small items at home that could be used as prizes for our class 

activities, they would be gratefully received! 
 

All donated items, big and small are very much appreciated and we thank you all in advance for your 

support. For further information please contact Eloise on 0409 042 559. 

 

Fete Raffle 

Thank you to everyone who has returned their raffle tickets.  All raffle books are to be returned to school, 

even if they have not been sold.  We need to account for them all. 

 

Fete Terracotta Dove Competition 

The theme for this year’s Fete is ‘The Garden’.  If you missed out on a dove and think you have time to 

decorate one before Friday please contact Angela 0428 314 219 to arrange one to go home.  Can all doves 

please have a label attached to their string with the child’s name and year level and gently placed in the box 

in the office ready for the Fete. 

 

Shave for a Cure and Crazy Hair Day 

Mitch Cockerell is shaving his hair and beard off at the Fete to raise funds 

for the Leukaemia Foundation to help beat blood cancer.  To support Mitch’s 

cause the SRC are organising a Crazy Hair Day this Thursday to help him 

raise more money.  Come to school with your hair fashioned in a crazy way 

or for an extra dollar get your hair coloured in front of Grey before Home 

Group.  All students are asked to bring a gold coin donation to help this 

worthy cause and there are prizes for the craziest hair. 

 

 

 
 

Foundation Noah B  For making great attempts in his writing. 

 Tyler Eldershaw For working well during maths groups.   

 Monique Bozinovski For trying to use her words to solve problems. 

 Eva Perryman For taking more time to finish her work neatly. 

Year 1/2 Troy Holland  For being a great listener and doing some fantastic writing. 

Year 2/3 Harry Darmanin For his offering of assistance within the classroom. 

 Deklan King For helping out within the classroom. 

Year 3/4 Natalie Hall For a great effort in numeracy. 

 Bella Quinn For a fantastic effort at reading. 

 Bonnie Edwards For always looking after her classmates. 

 Eliana Haw For always using beautiful manners. 

 
 
 



Canteen Wednesday Menu 
Hot food Menu options for Terms 2 & 3.  

This year, again on a Wednesday we will be having an alternating menu. Below is 

the timetable of options available. Ordering will be on the day as per normal. 

 

Hot Potato - potato, coleslaw, cheese & sour cream $4.50 

Chicken wrap - wrap, 2 chicken tenders, lettuce, tomato & cheese plus mayo or     

sweet Chilli sauce  $4.50 

Hot Dog- bun, saveloy & sauce/mustard $3.50   

Hamburger - bun, meat, lettuce, tomato, beetroot & cheese $4.50 

Term 2       Term 3 

18.4.18- Hot Potato     18.7.18- Hot Dog 

25.4.18- Chicken Wrap     25.7.18-Hot Potato 

2.5.18- Hamburger      1.8.18-Chicken wrap 

9.5.18-Hot Dog      8.8.18-Hamburger 

16.5.18-Hot Potato     15.8.18-Hot Dog  

23.5.18-Chicken wrap     22.8.17- no hot lunches (Aths)  

30.5.18- Hamburger     29.8.18-Hot Potato  

6.6.18-Hot Dog      5.9.18-Chicken wrap 

13.6.18-Hot Potato     12.9.18-Hamburger 

20.6.18-Chicken wrap     19.9.18- Hot Dog  

27.6.18-Hamburger   

Please keep this list on the fridge as a reference. 

ENJOY 

 

 

 

 



COMMUNITY NEWS 

BOORT DANCE GROUP 
Fun guaranteed!! Girls and boys aged 3 years and up are invited to join us our dance group. Classes will 

commence the 1st week of Term 2. Please contact Karen Coutts on 0419 445 060 or 

email  couttsbij@bigpond.com for a registration form or further information. 

 
 

Net Set Go. 

Net Set Go will commence on Thursday, 19
th
 of April for 8 weeks.  The program is open to girls and boys 

from Foundation to Year 4.  The program will run from 3.45pm – 4.45pm for Foundation and Year 1 and 

3.45pm to 5.00pm for Year 2 and up.  To register your children please do the following: 

Go to: netsetgo.asn.au 

Find a centre 

Search Boort 

Click on the green register 

*if you are experiencing problems registering, please contact Karen Coutts on 0419 445 060 

Your child must be registered before Net Set Go commences on the 19
th
 of April.  The program this year will 

be co-ordinated by Kim Potter and Kristi AngoveFor further enquiries / questions please contact Kim Potter 

– 0447 554203 

mailto:couttsbij@bigpond.com
http://netsetgo.asn.au/


 
 

 


